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Newsletter #7 

Thursday 18th March 2021 

Week 7 Term 1 

Principal’s Message 

Fifth Sunday of Lent 
We pray for everyone who is sick or afraid, bereaved 

or isolated around the world; and we pray for all who 

support them. May God grant each of them peace and 

comfort, courage and perseverance. Lord, in your 

mercy... 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

Two big events next week— School Interviews Wednesday 24th and the School Cultural night 

Friday the 26th of March. Also in week 10 on Friday 9th April, we have a Footsteps Disco at St 

Luke’s.  

School Interviews:  please note, the purpose of these interviews is to talk about how your child has 

settled in class and their goals for the year. This should take no more than 10 minutes, which is 

why these interviews are 10 minutes. It is really important that you stick to these times otherwise it 

puts everyone out, particularly if parents have children in other classes. If you feel you need more 

time during the interview then you can arrange another time to talk to the teacher rather than hold 

everyone up. Online interview bookings will CLOSE Friday afternoon (tomorrow!!). 

Cultural Night: I am looking forward to next Friday the 26th we will be treated to some excellent 

performances not to mention delicious dishes of food. We will be starting at 5.00pm aiming to have 

karakia and food at 5:30pm. Entertainment will start at 6.00pm. We aim to finish by 7:30pm, just 

before it gets too dark. It will be wonderful to have everyone there to celebrate as a school. 

We have a school Mass on Friday  the 19th March to celebrate St 

Joseph’s day, you are welcome to join us  9.00am in the church. 

We welcome two new students to our school, Seth and Sarah. 

 

God Bless 

Jane Rutherford 
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Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

March 

9th—Salin—Yr 7—Tui 

19th—Angela—Yr 2—Kea B 

Owen—Yr 8—Hoiho 

St Pius X School Board  
Casual vacancy for a parent representative 
A casual vacancy has occurred on the school board for an elected parent 
representative. 

The board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection. If 10% or more of 
eligible voters on the school roll ask the board, within 28 days of this notice 
being published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election will 
be held. 

Request for a by-election should be sent to: 

Presiding member: Mr Brendon Muir (Chairperson) 

St Pius X School Board of Trustees 

57 Pine Ave 
Melville 
Hamilton  

admin@stpius.school.nz by: 1st April 2021 

 

 

 

Please don’t send wet wipes to school with your child to 

use in the toilet. They don’t flush and will only cause our 

toilets to block. We don’t have appropriate rubbish facilities to 

dispose of these any other way! 

   click here for more information 

https://www.facebook.com/events/447824666491132/

